
Email sent to Y3 Parents on Thurs 28th March re. DT - materials for 

Stone Age shelters:  

 

 

Dear Year 3 Parent/Carer, 

 

DT - materials for Stone Age shelters for Monday 15th April 2024 

 

As part of our stunning start next term, we are going to be making Stone Age 

shelters. To help with this, please could you collect some twigs (no longer than 

30cm) and leaves to bring in for the first Monday back (15th April).  Please 

could your child bring these in a carrier bag to share with their class.  

 

Thank you in advance and have a lovely Easter break. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
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